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A Message from Miss Smithson 

I hope you are all safe and well. We would 

all like to say a huge thank you to our  

parents who have done an incredible job in  

supporting our children this half term. It has 

been a challenging six weeks, but we have 

been so impressed with all the remote learning 

that has taken place. We really do  

appreciate all the kindness and support you 

have given us. Thank you. 

I hope you all have a safe and restful half 

term break.  

#NationalPizzaDay! 

 

 
 

We all had great fun celebrating 

National Pizza day this week! We 

designed and made our own  

pizza! I think our favourite part 

was eating them! 



Snow fun 

Robins have made bird feeders for the forest. We hope our Robin friends find the 

food we have left out for them. 

Owls loved baking a fresh batch of cookies. They were delicious! 



 

Amazing Awards! 

Well done to these superstars for  

receiving the home learner of the week 

certificates from their class teacher! 

 

 

 

          

Keeping our mind and body healthy 

 

 

 

Frankie, Lacey and Aaron  

William and Lewis 

Molly and Troy 

Esther and Tilly 

Look out for your certificates in the 

post. 

Chinese New Year! 

Celebrations have started at home and 

in school. We made these colourful  

Chinese Lanterns. 

Forest Fence 

We have bought a new fence for our 

Forest School. If anyone is able to help  

put up the fence please contact school. 

Thank you. 


